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To:  Prospective Exhibitors 
 
From:  Art Boozer 
  SCBCA Executive Director 
 
Re:  SCBCA Winter Clinic (January 18-22) 
 
 
The SCBCA is looking forward to an exciting 2024 Baseball season.  To 
begin our season, we will be holding our 31st Annual SCBCA Winter Clinic 
January 18-20, 2024 at the Kingston Plantation in Myrtle Beach. 
 
In 2023, we had a large turnout of approximately 235 coaches in attendance 
including college, high school, and recreation coaches.  This clinic 
continues to grow in attendance due to the accelerated interest in baseball 
in South Carolina.  Our speakers at this clinic are selected from high 
school and college coaches from around the state. 
 
We are extending an invitation to you and your company to be part of our 
clinic this year.  The cost for a vendor table is $150.  We are also asking that 
each participating exhibitor provide a door prize.   
 
You will find a registration form enclosed with this letter or you can retrieve a 
form from our website www.scbca.net by clicking on “Winter Clinic Information” 
and then “Clinic Registration Forms”.   
Mail your completed registration form along with your check to: 
SCBCA 
Attention: Barry Fogle 
Pelion High School 
600 Lydia Drive 
Pelion, SC 29123 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at my office (803-321-2627), on 
my cell phone (803-944-0855), or by e-mail artboozer@sdnc.org . 
 
Thank you for your interest in baseball and especially in the SCBCA Winter 
Clinic.  We look forward to seeing you in January.  
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